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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The State of South Carolina has prepared its annual Consolidated Performance and Evaluation Report 
for the State’s Community Development Block Grant, HOME Investment Partnerships, National 
Housing Trust Fund, Emergency Solutions Grants, and Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS 
Programs for the 2019 Consolidated Plan Program Year.  Copies of the report may be obtained by 
calling or emailing the SC Department of Commerce, Grants Administration: Phone (803) 734-0429 
(TTY 711); Email: lross@SCCommerce.com.  Written comments will be accepted July 27, 2020 
through August 10, 2020 and should be sent to the attention of Liese Ross at the SC Department of 
Commerce, 1201 Main Street, Suite 1600, Columbia, South Carolina 29201. 
 
The State of South Carolina does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, color, religion, sex, national 
origin, familial status or disability in the admission or access to, or treatment of or employment in, its 
federally assisted programs or activities. Barry Butler has been designated to coordinate compliance 
with non-discrimination requirements, and he may be contacted at the above address and telephone 
numbers. 

 
 


